PUB-NLH-049
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages
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Further to the response to PUB-NLH-001, provide a copy of the interruptible
contract with CBPP for 60MW.

Information was exchanged between Hydro and CBPP and the essential terms were
settled upon on December 30 and 31, 2013 in anticipation of the high system
demands on January 2, 2014 and the extended derating of Holyrood Unit 3. Please
refer to Hydro's response to PUB-NLH-048 for a description of the arrangement.
Since the end of January 2014, CBPP has agreed to continue to provide capacity
assistance to the end of March 2014, with the addition of a payment of
$63,000/month to ensure availability upon request. Formalization of the

agreement between the parties is currently underway.



